	What you CAN do:FLHS Student Cell Phone Policy

	What you CANNOT do:

	
You may use your cell phone/device in class when the teacher says it is ok for the specific purpose the teacher allows.  

You may use your phone/device for texting/apps/research when not in a class.  

You may talk on your cell phone in only the following areas:
· House Offices
· Guidance Offices
· Main Office
· Sitting in the Cafeteria/Senior Lounge
· (not when just passing through)
· Courtyard

You may have your cell phone on during the day as long as it is on “silent/mute.” 

Be respectful – use of cell phones should never distract you or others from learning or create safety issues.  
	
You cannot use your cell phone/device in class without the teacher giving permission.  

You cannot have your ringer on or your phone on “vibe.”  Phones should be on “silent/mute” during school time. 

You cannot talk on your phone in hallways, classes, or anywhere not listed. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You cannot use the photo, recording, and video features without the express permission of a teacher, dean or administrator.

You cannot share information about tests and other assessments -  which is a violation of the academic integrity policy.

You cannot use your cell phone during a fire drill, evacuation, or lockdown unless told to do so.

You cannot use your phone/device for violating school policy, including (but not limited to) bullying, cheating, plagiarizing, or posting unauthorized or inappropriate pictures/videos.


Cell phones can be confiscated by school staff if these guidelines are not followed.  Phones will be given to the student’s dean and students must see his/her dean at the end of the day to have it returned.  Additional offenses will result in disciplinary consequences.  Cell phones can be searched if there is suspicion that a school rule, district regulation, state law or federal law is being violated.  
